
 
 

Professional Education Council 

Minutes 

November 21, 2013 

McKee 282; 4:00-5:30 PM 
(Minutes approved by PEC, 12.5.13) 

 

Present:  Melitta Wagner-Heaston (Chair), Margo Barnhart (Vice-Chair), Jennifer Krause, Todd 

Sundeen, Mark Montemayor, Jason Byrnes, Robyn Hess, Bette Rathe, Ginny Huang, Kevin Slivka, Val 

Middleton (per phone)  

 



The rationale for the change in name from the  Linguistically Diverse Education to the 

current one to “Culturally and Linguistically Diverse Education” (CLDE) is the result of 

a decision by the Colorado Department of Education to cease issuing the former 

endorsement and to repla



visit simultaneously with CDE/CDHE. 

 CDE/CDHE Re-authorization 

 LiveText 

 

V. New Business 

 More curriculum will be coming in December.  December 2nd is PEC’s deadline for 

receipt of curriculum. 

 Ginny Huang:  The Interdisciplinary Studies Elementary Teaching (ISET) program will 

be moving into the School of Teacher Education. 

 

VI. Other 

 

VII. 


